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This Week at Lincolnshire 
 

Wednesday, July 1 

6:00 p.m.  Ordinances  
 

                   Saturday, July 4 

             7:30 a.m.  Fellowship Breakfasts 
                        Men at Renaissance 
                         Women at Azars’ 
 
                     8:30 – 4:30   Quilters  

 

July 3   David Bibbee 
July 3   Charlene Collette 
July 6   Becky Oetting 
July 7   Fred Oetting 
July 8   Marilyn Drudge 
July 8   Bruce Stalter 
July 19   Herb Tripp 
July 20   Jan Williams 
July 23   Bethany Kaylor   July 9   Dick and Linda Robbins 

       July 17    Bob and Marty Kaylor 

 
 
Thanks to all who baked cookies for the EYN 
Relief Event at Creekside yesterday. Ninety 
two containers of cookies were delivered 
along with the auction items that you donated.  
Thanks to Craig Colvin and Marv 
Loutsenhizer for delivering the auction 

items. A big thanks to the kitchen crew of Judy Steckly, Marty Kaylor, 
Jan Ward, Linda Robbins, Paula Sosenheimer, Margaret Pletcher, 
Jack Steckly and yours truly who gathered last Saturday to sift, mix, 
stir and bake cookies.   And thanks to Russell who helped carry 
supplies.  Several people also donated baking supplies and dollars to 
help fund the project.  In addition, several plates of cookies were bought 
last Sunday morning bringing in an additional $177.50 which was given 
to the relief fund also.   

_________________________________ 
 

Pastor David and Sue leave for a Hawaiian vacation on July 2 and 
return late on July 18.  During those beautiful days away, they will enjoy 
some deep sea fishing, zip-lining, snorkeling, great food and lots of 
relaxation. Arrangements have been made to cover bases during his 
absence.  The preachers will be Dave Cutrell (July 5), Dave Bell (July 
12) and Torin Eikler, District Executive (July 19).  Show support of 
these individuals with your Sunday attendance.   
For pastoral care, hospital visitations and/or prayer requests, please 
contact Sara Loutsenhizer or Craig Colvin.  A number of people are 
available to cover these areas including Ruth Strole, Evelyn Bickel, 
and Joe Henderson.  While these folks are named specifically, you as 
the church family are always quick to respond to needs.  
Due also to the reduced work load during that time, the church office 
will not be open at the usual hours.  You can contact me at home or my 
cell phone if a need or questions arise.  ~ Sara L. 


